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Press Release 
Contacts:  Mr. Stephen Ross, Superintendent of Schools, 204-822-4448 
  Mr. Carl Pedersen, Secretary Treasurer 

Western School Division Organizational Meeting 
Morden, Manitoba, November 7th :   
 
At its annual organizational meeting held last Monday evening, the Western School Division 
Board elected Brian Fransen as Chair and David Guenther as Vice-Chair.   
 
Statement from Chair Brian Fransen, "There are many exciting things happening in Western 
School Division that have been building momentum for years. I am honoured to have been 
asked to chair the new Board of Trustees in our first year together as a group. I look forward 
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